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LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us>

solar panel policies 

Benno Lyon Mon, Oct 25, 2021 at 2:51 PM
To: lup-hearings@multco.us

Greetings, 

I am a resident of unincorporated Multnomah County (Corbett, 97019) and I am writing to urge the planning commission to prioritize
amending the current county codes to make it easier for residents to install solar panels. 

The process to add solar should be easy, streamlined, and without complications from the county.  We are facing a global climate
crisis.  Our kids are facing a dire future, and there are currently onerous county policies that make converting to greener energy a
hassle.  Please end the land use reviews etc and just make it EASY for landowners to install solar panels.  

Please make amending the county's solar panel policy a top priority in your upcoming work program. 

Thank you,

Benno Lyon
36452 SE Gordon Creek Road
Corbett, OR 97019

https://www.google.com/maps/search/36452+SE+Gordon+Creek+Road+Corbett?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/36452+SE+Gordon+Creek+Road+Corbett?entry=gmail&source=g



